May Twenty-ninth 1920. The President, The Carnegie Institute of Technology, Pittsburg, Pa. Dear Sir:-The Principal and Faculties of McGil: University desire to express their thanks to the Trustees and Faculty of The Carnegie Institute of Technology for the kind invitation extended to them to be present at the Exercises to be held during Commencement Week. McGill University wishes the Carnegie Institute of Technology every success and prosperity in the great work which it is doing for Technical Education in the United States. I remain, Yours very truly, Acting Principal.